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4. SUPPORT SERVICES MANAGER’S REPORT - To receive an update about 

progress of resolutions from the last meeting of the Communications and 

Engagement Committee on 4 July 2017.   

 

Nothing to report. 

 

7. MUSEUM 

a. To consider the gift/accession of the St Cleer Church stocks 

 

St Cleer Church has asked whether the Museum would like to have/accession their 

stocks. The Museum would like to have them, but due to their size they do not have 

a suitable place where they can be displayed or stored. It has therefore been 

suggested that it may be possible to display them at the Public Hall. 

 

They are a heavy item, but other than keeping them dry, no other special storage 

conditions or security arrangements are deemed necessary. The proposal has been 

discussed with the Facilities Manager, Tony Misson, who feels it may be possible to 

accommodate them on the left of the stairs, where there is currently a pot plant 

display. This area is not accessible to the public, but they would be easily viewed. 

Final measurements and practicalities of installation would need to be confirmed. 

 

b. To note the date of a joint meeting between the MMC and Town Council – 

Thursday 16 November am 10am 

 

In December 2016, a meeting was held between the Town Council and the MMT, 

facilitated by Bryony Robins from Cornwall Museums Partnership (CMP), when the 

current Terms of Reference for the future success and governance of the museum 

were drafted and later adopted. 

 

A similar meeting has now been arranged, to be held at the museum, to look at 

possible management structures to secure the long-term security and sustainability 

of the museum. All Councillors and members of the MMT are invited to the meeting, 

which will again be facilitated by Bryony Robins and her colleague Emmie Kell (CEO 

of CMP). 


